
Meet the Authors On May 1, the EEOC announced plans to collect pay data for both calendar year 2017

and calendar year 2018 by September 30, 2019. A copy of the announcement

scheduled to be published in the Federal Register on May 3 is available here.

Given this development, a government appeal seems unlikely, but we will continue to

monitor and will update in the event of an appeal.

What does this mean for employers? All employers with 100 or more employees

must now collect and submit data for pay and hours worked (Component 2) in

calendar year 2017 and calendar year 2018, by September 30, 2019. The EEOC

expects to open the portal for submission of Component 2 data in mid-July 2019.

The filing deadline for EE0-1 Component 1 (demographic workforce) data remains

May 31, 2019.  Employers will submit the Component 1 data separately from the

Component 2 data, as the deadline to submit Component 1 data will pass before the

EEOC begins collecting Component 2 data and a third party vendor will be used for

the submission of Component 2 data.

Jackson Lewis’s Pay Equity Resource Group is preparing additional instructional

materials to assist employers with these pay reporting obligations.
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Related Services
Affirmative Action, OFCCP and
Government Contract Compliance
Pay Equity©2019 Jackson Lewis P.C. This material is provided for informational purposes only. It is not intended to constitute legal advice nor does it create a client-lawyer
relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this
material. This material may be considered attorney advertising in some jurisdictions. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. 

Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,
visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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